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Call for Reports for CALE Conference
dedicated to CALE’s 20" Anniversary
(September 20, 2022)

Center for Asian Legal Exchange (CALE) of Nagoya University will commemorate its
20™ anniversary on September 20-21, 2022 both face to face and online. On this
occasion, we invite Nagoya University Graduate School of Law’s alumni to submit
their research abstracts on topics related to law and politics in Asia, whether in
English or Japanese to be presented at the hybrid conference on September 20
between 15:00-17:00 Japan time.

While we welcome reports from a variety of areas to be presented in several
thematically and linguistically common sessions. Using a limited budget, CALE will
invite a few outstanding speakers to Nagoya to present their topics directly (a subject
to COVID-19-related restrictions) and cover their airfare or (for those in Japan)
domestic transportation fee of up to 100,000 yen.

Students currently enrolled to Nagoya University are not eligible to apply.

Please submit your application to cale-jimu@law.nagoya-u.ac.jp by July 15, 2022.

For any questions, please email to: cale-jimu@law.nagoya-u.ac.jp




